
CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL 

 
 

CSUS Spells SUCCESS! 

 

Diversity Dialogues 
UNCONSCIOUS BIAS IN SCHOOLS 

 

Join CSUS on Thursday, January 30, 2020 from 6-8 PM for  

An Evening with  

Dr. Sarah E. Fiarman 
An interactive workshop led by Sarah Fiarman about the phenomenon of unconscious racial bias that will examine 
conditions that perpetuate bias in ourselves and our institutions and impede our development as anti-racists. Sarah is the 
co-author (with Dr. Tracey Benson) of Unconscious Bias in Schools: A Developmental Approach to Exploring Race and 
Racism (2019, Harvard Education Press). She was a teacher and principal in the Cambridge Public Schools for thirteen 
years and now works as a leadership development consultant. 

 

 
 

6:00pm: Dinner 
6:30pm: Presentation and Interactive Workshop 

CSUS Multi-purpose Room, 840 Cambridge Street 
 

Free Admission!  
Attendees are encouraged to donate to our fund for the annual Gr. 8 trip to NYC. 

 

Please RSVP by January 24th  
to ensure dinner and childcare needs. Go to: 

https://tinyurl.com/jan30dialogue 
REMINDER: This is an adult-centered event. 

https://tinyurl.com/jan30dialogue

